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Management of Perinatal Emergencies:  

A Patient Safety Webinar Series 

September 13th  
 

Improving Neonatal Care Through Simulation 

This one hour seminar will help the healthcare provider increase their knowledge on different 
methodologies on providing simulation at their facility, as well as the benefits and barriers to  
implementing a simulation program. 

 
 

OBJECTIVES 
1. Explain different methodologies in doing simulation in a community hospital setting 
2. Describe the benefits of simulation training 
3. List 3 barriers to implementing simulation and interventions to overcome the barriers 
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Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or 

smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/928883189  

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122  

Access Code: 928-883-189  

Joining from a video-conferencing room or system?  

Dial: 67.217.95.2##928883189  

Cisco devices: 928883189@67.217.95.2 

 

All webinars will begin at noon and last one hour 
 

All webinars will be updated and archived at https://

www.odh.ohio.gov/odhprograms/cfhs/pamr/Pregnancy

-Associated%20Mortality%20Review.aspx 
 

Official Provider Statement 
The Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center is an 

approved provider of continuing nursing education by the 

Ohio Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the 

American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on 

Accreditation (OBN-001-91) (OH-057, 2/1/2019). 

 Participants will have 4 business days following the 

 webinar to request and return a completed           

 evaluation in order to receive CEUs.  

 Requests for  evaluation should be sent to:  

 Lisa Mayhugh, MA 

 Associate Director 

 Clinical Skills Education and Assessment Center 

 692 Prior Hall, 376 West 10th Avenue, Columbus, OH 43210 

 614-366-0758 Office 

 lisa.mayhugh@osumc.edu 
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